
From: Bill Blume <Bill.Blume@sctax.org>
To: Sarah KhouriKhouriS@sctax.org

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 3/4/2014 3:56:04 PM

Subject: RE: SCDOR Daily Report

This is fine with me.

-----Original Message-----
From: Sarah Khouri
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2014 3:05 PM
To: Bill Blume; Katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov
Subject: SCDOR Daily Report

CSID has started doing their SCID report on a weekly basis instead of a daily basis; therefore, they
have asked that I send them a weekly update of the calls we receive related to the breach rather than 
a daily report like I have been sending. I just wanted to make sure that no one had any objections to 
receiving the call count on a weekly basis? Please let me know if you would like me to still email out a 
daily report; otherwise, I will be sending it out every Friday afternoon.

Thanks,

Sarah Khouri

SC Department of Revenue 

(803) 898-5177 

khouris@sctax.org
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